
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

It is time to celebrate the valuable contributions parents and family members make in their 
children’s education.  This annual recognition serves as a celebration of engaged parents and family 
members, but also serves as a reminder of contributions families make in assisting students to reach 
their academic potential. This month and every month, we applaud our Paulding County families 
for their continuous collaboration with the Paulding County School District to engage, inspire and 
prepare each and every student for success. We could not do what we do for students, without you. 
 

If you have any suggestions or comments on how we can better serve our families as you support student 

success, please email your feedback to Kimberly Williams, Parent Involvement Specialist, at  

kcwilliams@paulding.k12.ga.us.  
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